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To: Larry Krissek

From: James Fredal, Chair, CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical 

Sciences Subcommittee

Re: Integrative Approaches to Health and Wellness Minor Semester Conversion Proposal

June 9, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences Subcommittee of the CCI met to review the Semester Conversion proposal for the Integrative Approaches to Health and Wellness minor and approved the proposal unanimously.  The minor has been minimally changed from its semester version, which includes two required courses and an additional three courses selected from two of five “domains” (under semesters they took coursework in three of the five domains).  The minor course list has also been updated, but in other ways the transition is straightforward.   There were at the subcommittee level a number of questions and comments that have since been addressed. A few issues remain, however, that will need to be looked at before the minor moves forward.

· The name of the program seems to have been inadvertently changed when the program entered SIS (as Integrated Determinants of Health) but the name of the minor was and remains Integrative Approaches to Health and Wellness, so that it appears to be a name change on PACER but in fact is not.  However, the letters refer to the minor as Integrated Determinants of Health, which suggests that the name of the minor was changed at some point.  If the name was and remains Integrative Approaches to Health and Wellness and the letters are in error, then they should be changed. If the minor was at some point called Integrated Determinants of Health, then that change should be explained.  

· The semester advising sheet should include the ASC rule that at least 6 credit hours need to be at the 3000 level or above.

· There are two transition statements. One is general for the program but says nothing about the minor, the other is brief and might want to indicate whether students starting under quarters will have to fulfill the old (three domain) or new  (two domain) requirement.

Once these issues are addressed the proposal will be ready to move forward.  If you have any questions about the proposal or our comments, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thanks

Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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